
Dear runners, due to unexpected technical issues, we are 
very sorry to have to postpone the opening of registrations for 
the 2026 EDP Lisbon Half Marathon.

We tried to solve it as quickly as possible, but it wasn’t 
possible. We are working to fix the situation and will share a 
new registration opening date as soon as possible, with 
enough time for you to be ready.

We apologize to all the runners waiting to register today, and 
we sincerely appreciate your patience and support.


	Diapositivo 1

